
  

 
 

GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP 
REGULAR MEETING 

January 9,   2017 
Unapproved Minutes  

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Supervisor Fred Lindsey. 
 
Roll Call:  Tom McCauley, Carol Havrilla, Fred Lindsey, John Miller and Suzy Scott. 
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
Agenda:    McCauley made motion to approve agenda.  Miller seconded – all yea. 
 
Old Business: None. 
 
New Business:  
  

A. Township Budget meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 24, 2018 at 12:30 p.m. 
B. Motion made by Miller, seconded by Havrilla, that we pursue hiring a new attorney to 

represent the Township.   
C. 19 new cases were presented to the Board of Review for consideration. 
D. New air tanks for the Fire Department were under consideration as the current ones 

were becoming obsolete.  Miller moved to table further discussion until more 
information became available.  McCauley seconded. 
  

Reports: 
Sheriff: Jack Kischnick, on behalf of the Sheriff’s Department, announced that “Hoops for 
the House” basketball benefit will be played on Saturday, January 27, 2018 from 10:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Mio-AuSable Schools Gyn.  All proceeds will go to River House, 
Inc. 
Fire Department: Chief Dunsmore reported on the fire runs for December.  Still awaiting 
news on the grant for the Jaws of Life.   
Zoning Administrator: Jim Havrilla reported on approvals, blight and zoning violations, 
and correspondence for the month of December. 
Planning Commission: Chairman Kischnick reported that the next meeting will be held 
on January 16, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Z.B.A.:  Chairman Peschke announced that the members of the ZBA will need to be re-
sworn in at the next meeting which is scheduled for February 7, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
Assessor:  Rick Monk gave his report. 
Parks and Recreation:  None. 
Transfer Site:  To reiterate, plastic bags containing cardboard, paper and plastics cannot 
be dumped into the recyclable containers.  Contents of bags should be dumped directly 
into the appropriate recyclable container, and the bags thrown out in the trash containers.  

 
Minutes:   

Miller made motion to approve the regular meeting minutes of December  12, 2018 as 
presented.  McCauley seconded – all yea.  
 
Treasurer’s report:   

Carol Havrilla presented the Treasurer’s report. 
 

Manifest of Bills: 
McCauley made motion to approve the manifest of bills. Miller seconded – all yea. 

 



  

Public Comment:  None. 
  
Correspondence:  None. 
 
Board Remarks:  

McCauley announced that the MTA meeting held on January 8, 2018 was a big success 
with representatives from the DNR in attendance to discuss the methods they implement to  
regenerate forests in our area. 
  
Next meeting:  Tuesday, February 13, 2018. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
_____________________________              _________________________ 
Suzanne C. Scott, Clerk                    Fred V. Lindsey, Supervisor 


